
Olmsted Historical Society 
The Society was founded in 1953 and was incorporated as a non-profit in 1961.   The 
Society, which is a membership organization open to the public, took on the challenge of 
preserving the history of the area and in 1969 it became the organization known today as 
the Olmsted Historical Society.   The Frostville Museum arose out of the Society’s mission 
of Preserving the Past and the Present for the Future.   

Frostville is a 19th century village museum depicting lives of the early settlers in our area.  
Our village of 15 buildings, many of which are original 1800’s construction, is in the 
Cleveland Metroparks/Rocky River Reservation at 24101 Cedar Point Road (Corner of 
Cedar Point and Lewis Roads).    

The Olmsted Historical Society sponsors many events throughout the year such as Teas 
featuring living historian reenactors; Pumpkinville in September;  Holidays at Frostville; 
Skeletonville during October;  Car and Engine shows and weekly Farmers Markets and 
Trash and Treasure Sales.  We encourage you and your family to come visit Frostville, the 
little gem in the valley.   

Our dedicated volunteers provide many hours of service helping with community events; 
promoting historical preservation and participating in our local school’s educational 
programs.    

 

 

If you would like to help your community and have an 
interest in any of the following tasks-- decorating  
historic houses for the holidays; assistance with 

Frostville community events; performing small maintenance/carpentry projects; kitchen 
crew assistance; gardening around historic buildings, etc-- please contact Susan Gearhart 
at sgearhart3@aol.com for further information.   

We invite you to join our Society. Your participation and contributions are most welcome.  
Please see the membership tab on the Olmsted Historical Society’s web page, the web 
page you are currently viewing.  This tab gives all the details on where to submit your 
membership application form.    

 

 

 

           June, 2024 

mailto:sgearhart3@aol.com

